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Subject: 
Approve an All Way Stop at the intersection of N. Greenfield Ave. & National Ave. 

 

Details: 
This referral was made by Ald. Hernandez.  Residents in this neighborhood have requested the installation of 
an All Way stop at the intersection of N. Greenfield Avenue & National Avenue.  Currently National Avenue 
stops at Greenfield.  Residents have provided a signed petition which is attached.  Staff has reviewed this 
request and recommends approval based on the fact that there are somewhat obstructed sight lines with the 
topography of the area which affects drivers on National Avenue who have a difficult time seeing traffic on 
Greenfield Ave.  Installation of an All Way stop will bring all drivers to a stop. 
 
The Committee unanimously approved this item. 

 

Options & Alternatives:  Leave the intersection as a two way stop on National.   

 
 

Financial Remarks: 
The cost of installing two extra signs to make an All-Way stop will be about $100 total and would be covered by 
the 2017 B&G Sign Budget (3310.54140).   

 

Executive Action: 
 If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 

 

Committee Recommendation: 
 The Buildings and Grounds Committee approved this item at their March 06, 2017 meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the March 21, 2017 council meeting. 

 
 


